
I N V I T A T I O N

The National Planning Commission (NPC) is currently 
embarking on communication and stakeholder 
engagements till the end of its term in March 2021. 
This engagement will provide an opportunity for social 
partners and the broader public to interact with NPC’s 
various research outputs, its positions and views on key 
issues pertaining to the development of the country and 
improved implementation of the NDP. 

It will also be an opportunity for the NPC to engage with 
you on some of the work that has been undertaken 
in the last five years. For instance, the deepening of 
development planning priorities within government and 
various sectors of society, analysing implementation of 
the NDP and resource allocations to ensure that these 
link with the parameters of the NDP and highlighting 
gaps, advances and blockages.

The purpose of this engagement will be to share the 
experience, observations, insights and the recommen-
dations that the commission has on how the country 
continues to pursue objectives of the NDP. 
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Time: 09:00 until 12:00 | Please ensure you RSVP to  
Dakalo Netswera Dakalo@dpme.gov.za
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